
 

Consideration for Approval of the Facilities Master Plan 

 

 

VLK Architects have been working with TISD staff since September on updating the 

facilities master plan.  VLK has met with principals, program directors and senior 

leadership team members to identify any necessary additions, deletions or other changes 

to the plan. 

 

A draft of the plan was presented to the Board of Trustees at a retreat in November.  The 

Board and administration identified additional changes to the plan at that time. 

 

The administration will be present the final updated version of the plan at the meeting for 

consideration. Hard copies of the plan will be distributed to Board members at that time. 

 

 

  

 

 

Recommendation:  Approval of the updated facilities master plan, as presented. 

 


